
From: Andrea Cheng <Andrea.Cheng@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2022 9:49 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Elisa Rosario <Elisa.Rosario@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: Dec 9, 2022 WRF Board Meeting Details / BOOK HOTEL BY NOV 16 
 
Hi Steve, 
 
I’m back from the Water Research Foundation Board meeting that took place in Denver, CO from Dec. 8 
to Dec. 10 where I represented the City of Chicago Department of Water Managment.  Water Research 
Foundation paid for my airfare, lodging, and food.  There was no honoraria paid.   
 
Thank you so much! 
Andrea 
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